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T O  R EC EI  VE  T E X T  M E S S A G E  R EM I N D ER S,   T E X T  “ W A N W ”  T O  4 1 1 - 2 4 7 A N D  F OL LO W  P R 
O M P T S! 

 

NO APRIL MEETING 2020 

 

MEETING CANCELLED!!!  

 
Due to the current health concerns over the COVID-19, we are taking the necessary 
steps to ensure your health in addition to the safety of the public by cancelling the 
APRIL MEETING and limiting the amount of face to face interaction.  
  

Please be safe!! 
 

GENERAL INFORMATION: 
RSVP/Contact Information: Call and leave a message for Steve Hart at (253) 293-2940 

or email to  nwwiapmo@gmail.com. 
 

This meeting will allow Northwest Washington Chapter members to receive 1 hr or 1 CEU 

applicable to the 8 Code CEU’s required for renewal of your certification or to the 4 hrs of 

required industry related training. NOTE:  To receive CEU’s, you must be a member of 

the chapter. Annual chapter membership is $10. 
 

REMEMBER, the 2015 Uniform Plumbing Code is the ONLY plumbing code 

adopted by the State of Washington for all jurisdictions. 
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